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July 10, 2020 

 

Dear AAUW Longmont (CO) Branch, 

Thank you for your participation in the Five Star Recognition Program. After reviewing your 

submission, we are pleased to inform you that your branch received a star for Public Policy & 

Research. 

Whether you are lobbying your representatives, collaborating with your state’s public policy chair, 

or engaging your local community with your advocacy efforts, your actions have a profound 

impact on the implementation of AAUW’s policy priorities that benefit women and girls.  

With branches like yours lending their voices to the most pressing issues facing women and girls 

today, we can advance critical advocacy and research related to equal pay, paid family leave, Title 

IX, and other important gender equity issues.   

Congratulations on your success in the Five Star Recognition Program! 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Kimberly Churches 

Chief Executive Officer 
 


